
 

Into the Woods: Term 5 

PSED 

This term the children will be using the 

PSHE lessons to explore important 

relationships to them. The class will learn 

about different types of families and will 

be encouraged to reflect upon how they 

can show care towards the important 

people in their lives. 

The children will continue to develop their 

friendship skills with a particular focus on 

the best way to respond to unkind 

behaviour, how to be a good friend and 

coping with disagreements.  

 

 

 

 

 

Communication & Language 

Children will continue learning new vocabulary, focusing on nature 

and the environment. 

The children will be supported to speak in detail about things that 

they find interesting.  

The children will be focusing on adding explanations to their thoughts 

and ideas and asking questions using who, what, where, when, why 

and how.  

Physical Development 

PE this term will include learning to move our 

bodies with increasing control and grace, as 

we learn a choreographed dance. 

The children will continue practising their ball 

skills and will be creating obstacle courses to 

safely navigate.  

In class and at Forest School the children will 

be developing their skills  using tools. 

 

 

Literacy 

This term the children will be exploring a range of traditional tales with a focus on the tale of 

Little Red Riding hood.  The class will learn to identify, discuss and compare the key features, 

looking for similarities and differences such as setting, characters, main plot points and themes.  

In addition to this, the class will be learning how to use non-fiction texts to find information. They 

will also be writing labels and captions to go with their observational drawings of nature.  

They will be writing stories and creating posters.  

 

 

 

Mathematics 

This term the children will be consolidating their number bonds to 10, supporting automatic recall. 

The children will be exploring pattern in the number system as we count beyond 10.  

This term, math s lessons will focus on solving addition and subtraction problems practically.  

The children’s understanding of shape will be developed to investigate rotation and orientation.  

Children will be introduced to measuring capacity and consolidate their use of language to describe 

length and size.  

 

 

 

UTW 

This term the children will be learning about the importance of 

looking after the environment. They will learn ways that they can 

have a positive impact.  

The children will be further exploring nature through observation, 

planting and observing change.  

To improve their understanding of the Queen’s Jubilee we will be 

looking at Kings and Queens throughout history and in stories.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

EAD 

This term the children will have lots of opportunities to 

retell familiar traditional fairy tales through role play. 

The children will be encouraged to create their own 

costumes and props and perform their stories to one 

another 

The children will be using different mediums to create 

art from observations of nature and using natural 

objects to create art.  

Our artist study this term will focus on the work of 

William Morris. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


